From: Martin, Kenneth
Sent: Friday, February 27, 2015 2:39:11 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Skopek, Eleanore; Sorich, Kris
Subject: Re: ILLINOIS LANDSCAPE CONTRACTORS AWARDS BANQUETTE 

 

​Steve, the following individuals attended the 2015 Excellence In Landscape Awards program at the Renaissance Schaumber Convention Center on Thursday 02/26/2015.  Gold Awards for the Michigan Ave and Wacker Drive landscapes were presented to A Safe Haven for their performance maintaining these landscape under contract and supervision of CDOT.  A table was purchased by A Safe Haven and CDOT was invited to attend as the client.
Kenneth P. Martin

Kris Sorich

Eleanore Skopek

Thank You

Kenneth P. Martin
Projects Administrator
Horticulturist/Certified Arborist
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